LETTER OF RECOMENDATION NOT BELOW THE RANK OF DCF/

DFO.
(for the forest land to be diverted under FCA)

* A proposal has been received by this office from Glhatampur Transmission Ltd. for diversion

e (under FCA-1980) of 0.1912 Ha (PF) (Khurja-Jewar Marg patri KM 15.800) of forest land

for non-forestry purpose. The project envisages diversion of Protected Forest land in

Khurja. The site inspection of the land in the proposal has been done by me on dated: /£ —2— 2020
On inspection of the site, it is found that the forest land required by the user agency
measuring 0.1912 Ha.

The requirement of forest land as proposed by the User Agency on Col.2 of Part Il is
unavoidable and is the barest minimum required for the project.

No rate/endangered/unique species of flora and fauna in the area. There is no protected
archeological/heritage site/defense establishment or any other important monument located
in the area. More over the user agency has not violated the provision of forest conservation
Act. 1980 and no work has been started till now and no work will be started without proper
sanction. The user agency has given the under taking to comply with all the condition that
“would be put by the state or/and central government during the process of getting sanctions,
specific recommendation for acceptance or otherwise the proposal will be violated.

The project is recommended as it would benefit public.
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